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BOARD OF GOVERNORS 
O F T H E 

FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM 
W A S H I N G T O N 

R-784 

A D D R E S S O F F I C I A L C O R R E S P O N D E N C E 
T O T H E B O A R D 

February 15, 1941 

Dear Sir: 

There Is enclosed for your information a copy 
of a ruling by the Comptroller General of the United 
States to the effect that in appropriate circumstances 
a partnership may be considered "an institution" to which 
claims may be assigned under the Assignment of Claims Act 
of 1940. 

A copy of this letter, with enclosure,•has been 
sent to the Field Representative at your head office and 
each of your branches, if any. 

Very truly yo yougs, 

Ernest G. Dn/per 

Enclosure 

TO THE PRESIDENTS OF ALL FEDERAL RESERVE RANKS 
COPY TO FIELD REPRESENTATIVES 
(Enclosure to Presidents and Field Representatives only) 
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